



March 2018 · Volume 15 · Issue 1

Speak up for those who cannot speak for themselves...speak up and judge fairly; defend the rights of the poor and needy. Proverbs 31:8-9

Inside This Issue

A Letter From The Executive Director

by Jennifer Woodall

Thank You!

PCC Banquet

Banquet Keynote: Suzanne Guy



Thankyou

for your faithful support of the Pregnancy Care Center and Women's First Choice Medical Center.



Pregnancy Care Center

Location:

1048th Street W Tifton, GA 31794

Mailing Address:

P.O. Box 7186 Tifton, GA 31793

229-382-4491

pcctift.com



A Letter From The Executive Director

by Jennifer Woodall

Dear Friends For Life,

Recently, I was reading an article about a young Olympian who chose life for her child despite the



pressure to abort for the sake of her career. She named her daughter Himawari, which means "sunflower." She explained that she wanted her daughter to follow a lot of love the way a sunflower follows the sun. After looking up the meaning of a sunflower,

it was interesting to see just how it relates to our ministry here at the Pregnancy Care Center. *These flowers* represent loyalty, longevity and adoration; all the characteristics that a mother has for her child. Sunflowers are also unique in their ability to provide energy in the form of nourishment and vibrancy, which mirrors the sun and the energy provided by its heat and light. When we talk about our mission here at our medical clinic, Women's First Choice, it is to help women recognize the bond of motherhood. Unfortunately, because of the crisis mindset that many of the women we see are in, they are disconnected from the emotional attachment a mother has for her child and they rush to make a decision before they have time to process. This

is where we have the unique ability to take the pressure of time off of her so that instead of making a decision with her mind, she can make one with her heart. Our job is to listen and help her reach self-realization to know her potential as a mother and feel empowered to choose life for her child. This is where our focus has to be in the Pro-life movement. If we are Pro-Woman and we accept that it starts with her, then we are able to truly minister without an agenda. We offer hope. We We support them by don't victimize women. presenting a life affirming solution. No matter where a woman is at, we come along side her and find ways to take care of her. We build a relationship. We want her to know that we are here for her. If it's for one woman to be saved from a life of pain and regret from abortion, then it is worth it. It is not about control, it is about influence by following the most important commandment, which is to love our God and love others as He does. Let's bring hope by serving together. If we save one woman through the gospel of Jesus Christ, we've saved two lives. Two heartbeats, one love.

Serving together,

Jennifer Woodall



Go to Facebook, search for **Pregnancy Care Center of Tiftarea** and "like" our page!

For Your Generosity & Faithfulness THANK YOU!

Thank you to those who made our Year End \$16,000! We are in awe of how God has provided! Campaign, YOU Changed THEIR Story, a success! We With these financial blessings we are able to bless

were able to raise over \$17,000 in the month of December! WOW! We are believing that more women are going to walk through our doors this year and we are thankful that you support this ministry so that we can be out on the mission field serving! We could not do what we do without you!

women in unplanned pregnancies and offer a haven of hope. We know that He is preparing us to reach more at-risk women and we are truly humbled that

offer a haven of hope. We know that He is preparing us to reach more at-risk women and we are truly humbled that we have the support of our faithful givers! We are so excited to see what God is going to do through this ministry this year.

We want to say a very special *thank you* to Georgia Watermelon Association for their generous donation of

"May the LORD now show you kindness and faithfulness, and I too will show you the same favor because you have done this."

2 Samuel 2:6





TWO HEARTBEATS, ONE LOVE

Pregnancy Care Center FUNDRAISING BANQUET APRIL 19, 2018



We want people to know about our ministry but we need your help!

Our annual banquet is not only a time that we celebrate the lives saved but to also share our vision with the community so that more people know about our services.

First

We need you to attend! Please contact us to register for the banquet by calling, through ministry sync or Facebook, or at our website www.pcctift.com.

Second

We need table hosts! Are you willing to host a table and invite 7 others to join you? If so, please give us a call.

We look forward to seeing you on this very special night!

PCC Banquet Keynote Speaker: Suzanne Guy

Suzanne Guy has served at a crisis pregnancy care center in Marietta, Georgia as an advocate for over 6 years. She has shared her story of hope at the Georgia March for Life, the Glenn Beck show, and at an Abby Johnson Pro-Life Conference. She is very passionate about teaching youth and young women with an abstinence-based curriculum and she serves on a board to help at-risk teens. She was asked to be the president of one of Georgia Right to Life's chapters and has organized several educational events to educate on God's heart for life as well as several protests at the Planned Parenthood in her area. She leads a pro-life ministry at her church and she and her 19 year old daughter serve in a prison together to take the love and hope of Jesus to the incarcerated women. Back in 1998, Suzanne, then pregnant, and her husband were

profoundly shocked to find out how casually and how emphatically some in the medical community would insist on ending their daughter's life (Rachel Mary) because of a poor in utero diagnosis. After hearing the wise words of her mother, "as long as there is a heartbeat, there is hope," Suzanne believed that God would work in and through her situation. Rachel Mary was born at 26 weeks weighing one pound, two ounces and was in the hospital for 5-1/2 months. Today, at 19 years old, she is the picture of health, and a joy to so many. Suzanne has shared her story with Live Action and Save the 1. It was their journey with their daughter before her birth and after that God used to compel their family into action. She longs for these women to know just how much Jesus loves them and has a plan for their lives as much as He does for their babies.